
LEGAL NOTICE OF MEETING
VILLAGE OF BROCTON PLANNING BOARD

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be held at the Village of Brocton Hall, 34 W. 
Main Street, Brocton, NY on the 6th day of April, 2021 at 4:30 on the said day to review the 
applications of the following:

Ron Burgun, requesting a Special Use Permit to operate a restaurant at 41 W. Main Street, 
Brocton, New York.  Village Tax Map Number 144.20-3-24.

Shelli Spicer, requesting a Special Use Permit to operate a restaurant at 16 E. Main Street, 
Brocton, New York.  Village Tax Map Number 145.17-2-43.

The Village of Brocton Planning Board will consider comments of the public and the applicants, 
and shall thereafter, prospectively take action upon the application herein.  Should you wish to 
participate, please call the Village Clerk at 716-792-4160 Ext: 2 to reserve a seat.  Seating will be
limited and COVID-19 protocols will be followed.

Dated: March 30, 2021

William Westin, Chairman
Village of Brocton Planning Board


